Bernard Levy, M.D. 17 Berwick Road Newton Centre, Massachusetts 02459-2122

617.969.1734

blevymd@massmed.org

October 30, 2017

Warren Dory Board of Selectman Town of Chilmark

Re: Payment to volunteer fireman when they miss work to fight fire

Dear Warren,

Would you please consider instituting a program for paying volunteer firemen when they miss work to fight a fire?

It seems unfair that working people miss pay and employment to fight a fire at houses owned mostly by people who could easily afford to support the firemen with taxes.

I respect and admire the honor with which the firemen work. They are outstanding persons.

Thank you for taking my thoughts in to consideration. And thank you for your long efforts to make Chilmark the wonderful place it is.

Sincerely,

Bernard Levy, M.D.

NOV - 1 2017